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Selectmen’s Work Session                      Thursday October 22, 2020 
9:30 am – Town Office 
 
 
Present: Chairman Lloyd Wood, Selectman Bill Marcussen, Police Chief Andrew Shagoury, Architect from ALBA 
Phillip Bennet 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
Chairman Wood called the Selectmen’s meeting to order at 11:30 am to discuss the candidates who submitted 
RFP’s for the position of Construction Manager for the proposed new Police Station. 
 
 
The three candidates are Cobb Hill Construction, Inc., Martini Northern, and North Branch Construction. 
 
The consensus was to meet and interview all three of the candidates during the November 3, 2020 Election Day 
Selectmen’s meeting. 
 
At 12:28pm Selectman Marcussen made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Chairman Wood. Motion 
carried 2-0 
 
Respectively submitted, LP Wood, Chairman Tuftonboro Board of Selectmen 
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